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Tuesday, October 4, 2016 

 

Public Hearing 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Minutes 

 
Expend Athletic/Co-Curricular Trust Funds 

In accordance with RSA 198:20C, a public hearing will be held by the Contoocook Valley School Board for 
the purpose of expending Athletic/Co-Curricular Trust Funds for the 2016-2017 fiscal year. 
 

Myron Steere called the Public Hearing open at 7:00 p.m.   

 
Marian Alese reported that hitting tunnels will benefit the baseball and softball teams.  
The cost is $9,500 for equipment and $5,500 for site work; it is a permanent installation.  
Dick Dunning said that this will minimize the amount of time indoor batting cages will be used.   
 

Stephan Morrissey moved to proceed with the purchase of hitting tunnels as shared.  Dick Dunning 

second.  Unanimous.   

 
Mr. Steere asked if the public had any questions or comments.  There were none. 
 

Myron Steere closed the public hearing at 7:04 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brenda Marschok 

 


